
 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

 

Laird A. Lile presents update on Florida’s 2014 legislative session 

 

NAPLES, Fla. (March 19, 2014) – Laird A. Lile, a wills, trusts and estates attorney in Naples, provided 

an update on Florida’s 2014 legislative session to attorneys and CPAs at Palm Beach Atlantic 

University’s “Probate and Pumpernickel” luncheon held March 18 in Naples. 

 Lile’s overview focused on proposed legislation affecting guardians, trustees, family trusts, 

notary journals and electronic notices. He also provided corresponding House and Senate bill numbers so 

participants can track the progress of legislation during the 2014 session that ends May 2. 

 An elected member of the Board of Governors for The Florida Bar, Lile was appointed by the 

chief justice to a second three-year term on the Supreme Court’s Florida Courts Technology Commission, 

which is overseeing the technological overhaul of the state’s courts. 

Lile is certified by The Florida Bar in wills, trusts and estates. An elected member of the Board of 

Regents, past state chair and a fellow in the American College of Trust and Estate Counsel, Laird has 

been included in Woodward/White’s The Best Lawyers in America
 
since 1995. He is recognized as one of 

Florida’s 100 Top Super Lawyers and was named to Florida Trend’s Legal Elite Hall of Fame in 2011.  

Laird A. Lile, P.A., offers legal counsel on estate- and trust-related matters, including estate 

planning, estate and trust administration, probate-related litigation and tax matters. The firm’s office is 

located at 3033 Riviera Drive, Suite 104, in Naples. For more information, call 239-649-7778 or visit 

www.LairdALile.com.  
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Tina Matte, PR Counsel, Gravina, Smith, Matte & Arnold Marketing and PR, 239-275-5758 

Tina@GSMA.pro  
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